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I have been voting by mail for decades, this is a ridiculous bill that makes it harder for 

us hard working Oregonians to submit our ballots and for no good reason. My ballot 

makes it safe every year. There is no point to eradicate a system that already works 

and works well, based on false claims of system abuse. I oppose this bill top to 

bottom. 


